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26th February 2019
Dear Parent/Carer

Some parents have recently made school aware of the alleged existence of the ‘Momo Challenge’, a disturbing online ‘suicide game’ that encourages young people to hurt themselves – and each other. There are concerns currently being raised by parents and police via social media.
Momo is a creepy looking doll-like character with bulgy eyes that targets young children online. The doll encourages them to add a contact on messaging service WhatsApp and then bombards them with violent images and dares. Some reports claim that children have been targeted by people posing as ‘Momo’ on YouTube. However, police believe that the character is actually being used by hackers to get people’s personal information.
What can parents do to keep children as safe as possible?
· Talk to your children – have regular conversations with your child to make them aware of how to be safe online.

· Agree which sites are appropriate for them to be on – and make sure they understand why. 

· They need to know that they can confide in a trusted adult if they experience something upsetting whilst online.

· Teach them the no-share rule – remind your children not to give out any personal information online.

· Adding friends and contacts – tell your child to check with you before adding friends on computer games, messaging apps (such as WhatsApp) and media on phones and PS4, XBOX or anything similar.

· Activate safety settings

· Mute, block and report – when in doubt, show an adult.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Harper
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